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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
October 4, 1978
L-78-325
Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director,, Region IIX ' i
£fice of Inspection and Enfofcemenbw‘
1 U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission.
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 .
Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and 4
‘Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
) Changes, Tests, and Experiments

In accordance with 10 CFR Part 50.59(b) (Changes, Tests, and
; Experiments) and Regulatory Guide 10.1 (Compilation of
‘ Reporting Requirements for Persons Subject to NRC
) Regulations), two copies of the subject report are attached.
The report covers the period July 1, 1977 through June 30,
1978.

Very truly your o " :
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Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President

REU/MAS/cpc
Attachments

cc: Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement (40) ;
Robert Lowenstein, Esquire '
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